Our Ref: ABP-301908-18
PA Reg Ref:

Your Ref: Philomena Fitzsimons

Philomena Fitzsimons
The Bostonian
Clonshaugh

Cloghran

Swords

County Dublin

Date: 21st August 2018

Re: Greater Dublin Drainage Project consisting of a new wastewater treatment plant, sludge hub
centre, orbital sewer, outfall pipeline and regional biosolids storage facility
Townlands of Clonshagh, Dubber and Newtown, County Fingal and Dublin City

Dear Madam

An Bord Pleandla has received your recent submission in relation to the above mentioned proposed
development and will take it into consideration in its determination of the matter. A receipt for the fee
lodged is enclosed.

The Board will revert to you in due course with regard to the matter.

Please be advised that copies of all submissions / observations received in relation to the application
will be made available for public inspection at the offices of Dublin City Council and Fingal County
Council and at the offices of An Bord Pleanala when they have been processed by the Board.

More detailed information in relation to strategic infrastructure development can be viewed on the
Board's website: www.pleanala.ie.

if you have any queries in the meantime, please contact the undersigned officer of the Board. Please
quote the above mentioned An Bord Pleandla reference number in any correspondence or telephone
contact with the Board.

Yours faithfully,

@@M
Kieran Somers

Executive Officer
Direct Line: 01-873 7107

Teil Tel (01) 858 8100

Glao Aitiuil LeCall 1890 275 175

Facs Fax (01) 872 2684 64 Sraid Maodbhride 64 Marlborough Street
Laithrean Gréasain Website www.pleanala.ie Baile Atha Cliath 1 Bublin 1

Riomhphost Email bord@pleanala.ie D01 V802 D01 va02




To:

The Secretary,

An bord pleanala

64 Marlborough Street,
Dublin 1

Date: 17/08/18

TIME |+

17 AUG 2018

LTR DATE FROM

PL

Ref. NO.: ABP-301908-18

To whom it may concern,

From:

Gregory &

Philomena Fitzsimons
The Bostonian,
Clonshaugh,
Cloghran,

Swords,

Co. Dubiin

We would like to abject to the development of the Clonshaugh Sewage Plant as we
deem it ‘unsafe’ and ‘dangerous’ to both the residents and the environment.

o We express concemn that part of this substructure has been built without
planning permission to house the ESB power station to power this plant.

® We believe that this sewage plant we have an adverse effect on property within
the tocation of the sewage plant.

e ltis also a concern as to the significant increase in traffic that will arise due to the
sewage plant. This is extremely concerning as it will cause great troubie for
emergency vehicles to pass through in case of an emergency

Thank you,
Gregory Fitzsimon

The sewage plant will have a great impact on the four hotels within the vicinity of
the proposed sewage plant

We have great worries concerning the proposed pipeline which will run parallel to
our residence and will greatly affect us if constructed

In addition to all of this, both the construction of the proposed plant and the plant
itself will create a large amount of noise pollution and will be unpleasant to look

at.
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Philomena Fitzsimon
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